
 
 
 
 

CENTRAL BANK OF NIGERIA 
 

CHANGE OF DATE FOR THE INTERNATIONAL 
MICROFINANCE CONFERENCE AND ANNUAL 

MICROFINANCE/ENTREPRENEURSHIP AWARDS 
 
 
 
 
The Central Bank of Nigeria wishes to inform all invited 
participants, guests and the general public that the 
International Microfinance Conference and Annual 
Microfinance/Entrepreneurship Awards scheduled to 
hold at the Sheraton Hotel and Towers, Abuja on 13th 
and 14th December, 2007 will now hold on  17th and 18th 
January, 2008 at the same venue.   
 
The Bank regrets any inconveniences caused by the 
postponement. 
 
 
 
 


